
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 33 By Councillor Bruce for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 October 2022 

   

Question (1) What progress has been made in securing reliable and 

frequent bus services on routes 20, 63, and 68? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) It has been clear for many years that the vast majority of the 

residents of Ratho want a direct bus service re-instated into 

the centre of Edinburgh. For a lot of residents this service is 

essential for work and leisure. With two new large housing 

developments now in situ since the direct bus was stopped, 

what is the council doing to meet the needs of residents of 

Ratho in this regard? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What discussions has the council had with regards to the 
First Bus services being sold to McGills? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 

 


